
 

 

24 April 2023 
 
Our ref: HP8845 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

TEN PIN BOWLING 
 
On Wednesday 24th May pupils from Year 6 will be walking to Foresters Leisure Park, 
Derby where they will have a couple of games of ten pin bowling as a treat before they 
leave Hardwick at the end of the Summer term. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £7.55 which will cover entry costs and lunch. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.15 am and returning to Hardwick at approximately 
3.00 pm.   Lunch will be provided and is included in the cost. 
 
As the children will be walking it is essential that your child has sensible walking 
shoes and a waterproof coat if rain is forecast and a sun hat and sun cream if it is a 
hot day. 
 
Please log into ParentPay to give your consent and make your payment before 
Wednesday 17th May.  If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, please also log into 
ParentPay to give your consent for them to go on the trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


